
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

So excited for this – let’s make it our biggest & 
best show to date, raising more for Birmingham 
Children’s Hospital than ever before! 
 

All dancers from Tiddlers upwards are invited to 
be in the show – membership must be renewed 
now for performance licences/exemptions 
 

Shout out for backstage chaperones: we need 
more than ever before, DBS cleared (we can run 
the checks if needed) helpers who can support 
the dancers at the dress rehearsal & the show. 
Get in touch ASAP if you have volunteers for us 
 

To keep costs to a minimum, we will be hiring 
costumes wherever possible 
 

For the finale we will have commemorative T 
shirts with everyone’s name on the back, which 
will be worn with CDC Dance branded leggings – 
see newsletter regarding uniform 
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Renew Membership for 
2020 

via Customer Portal 
 

https://www.cdcdance.co.uk/membership 
 

December is time to renew membership for 
2020 through our new customer portal, giving 
you complete access to your & your child's 
details via a free smart phone app or on your 
computer. Click on the link sent by email, or 
access via the CDC Dance website above. 
 

You will have visibility & control of your direct 
debit, all invoices/receipts, be able to notify us if 
your child can't make class, and crucially be able 
to provide all necessary info and consents 
required to renew membership for 2020, 
essential for students in ALL CLASSES, but 
the info will also be shared with the Council 
when applying for performance 
licences/exemptions for the show. 
 

The £16 membership fee will be  
collected via DD. 
 

‘ICONIC’ Charity Showcase 
The Rep Theatre 21/03/20 
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New Term - New Opportunities 
 
 

New Uniform for Younger Dancers 
 

As of January 2020, we are phasing out the blue uniform, currently worn by younger dancers 
 

Tiddlers, Infants & Juniors will start to wear black sleeveless leotard & skirt, which can be bought 
on the CDC Dance My Dance Store:  
https://cdc.mydancestore.co.uk/tiddlers-infants-juniors-girls/uniform.html 
 

These can be worn by themselves, or teamed with the CDC Dance black leggings: 
https://www.cdcdance.co.uk/shop All dancers will be wearing the CDC leggings in the finale of the 
show  
 

Like older dancers, younger girls also have the option to wear either the CDC crop top or vest with 
the branded leggings in class, however the black leotard and skirt are the essential uniform, and 
what must be worn for taking tap and ballet exams 
 

Dancers are fine to continue to wear the blue uniform until parents are ready to replace 
 
 
  

SQUAD! Auditions Sunday 12th January 
 

Providing exciting opportunities for talented, 
hardworking, team performers, with an all new panel 
audition process 
 

Open to all dancers aged 7 years + who take multi 
discipline classes. Requests to audition must be received 
by the deadline of Sunday 5th January 2020. 
 

Learn more & bag your AUDITION now:  
https://www.cdcdance.co.uk/SQUAD 
 


